
Squires Fan Gear 

Squires is pleased to announce a new and improved way to purchase Squires Fan Gear! We have 
partnered with Red Stick Sports (RSS) to build an online spirit store where fans of all ages and locations 
can support the Knights!  All proceeds will support Squires Club. Here’s how it works:  

 

ORIENTATION ORDERING PERIOD-Store opens June 1st and closes June 23rd. This allows Red Stick time 
to process orders in time for Orientation. When ordering items during the June Orientation ordering 
period, you will have two options at check out:  Pick up or Shipping.  

• If “Pick up” is selected:  orders placed in the Orientation Ordering Period and 
throughout the year, can be picked up at Red Stick Sports only.   

• If “Shipping” is selected: orders will be shipped to your preferred address via USPS 
Priority 2-day mail once the entire order is fulfilled. There are shipping costs associated 
with this option.  

 

SQUIRES ONLINE STORE OPEN THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR-The online store will reopen July 1st – 
April 1st of each school year. Orders are fulfilled monthly and have approximately a three (3) week 
turnaround time. Orders will be shipped to your preferred address. (Pick up at RSS is also available) 

 

Ordering Frequently Asked Questions: 

Q: Who do I contact with questions about my order?  

A: Please contact Red Stick Sports. They have a Customer Service team to handle all inquiries. Please 
contact RSS Customer Service-Sharon Huck 225-769-6232 or sharonH@redsticksports.com. Email is 
preferred.  

Q: What items are uniform approved:  

A: All solid Navy sweatshirts sold in the online store are uniform approved. The spirit shirt can also be 
worn on pre-approved dates as communicated by the school.  

Q: What if I need a PE Uniform?  

A: We understand things happen and get lost. Unfortunately, orders have a three (3) week lead time. 
Check the Lost and Found or borrow from a friend.  

 

 

 


